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HOW MARVELLOUS ARE YOUR CHILDREN?
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VERY!

In 2016 at the Parent Action Group voted to give the MarvellousMe app a go and it has gone on to be a MASSIVE success! The app allows teachers to send marvellous news about children straight to the smart phones of their parents. Hundreds of you signed up to the free app and you have been high fiving thousands of times. In fact since September this year we have sent 3663 messages from classrooms! Parents have loved hearing about the progress children have been making and we have loved sending the messages home!

82% of parents have signed up to MarvellousMe so far. That is 244 parents and carers with 170 children signed up! AMAZING! In key stage 2 the most messages have been sent from Class 3 with over 570 messages sent, however the class in the lead is from key stage 1… CLASS 2 with 673 messages sent (I calculate that to be an average of ten messages a day)!

As teachers we know that every day the children are doing amazing things and MarvellousMe allows us to tell you about them. If you haven’t signed up yet then just pop into reception and see Mrs Keeley who has all the information you need.

Being in touch with you more about all the great things the children are doing each day is just one of the things we are doing to turn Red Hall Primary School from a good school into an outstanding one! We couldn’t do it without your help.

Would you like to come to Mr Goffee’s next Parent Action Group meeting? I hope the answer is yes! It is on Tuesday the 5th of December at 2pm. All are welcome and there will be free biscuits and tea! Let the office know if you can come!

Check out our website at: http://redhallprimary-darlington.co.uk/ 
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